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EVPL expands the Library of Things 

Evansville, IN, September 28, 2021 – The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library is 
expanding our newest initiative, the Library of Things. 

The Library of Things is an extension of our collection, beyond our books, movies, and 
music. 

“We are excited to bring the Library of Things to our community,” said EVPL CEO-
Director Scott Kinney. “By offering items like musical instruments, outdoor games, and 
cultural passes, we are achieving our mission of cultivating curiosity by creating wonder.” 

The newest items in EVPL’s Library of Things include a variety of outdoor games. The 
games include bocce ball, croquet, and pickleball equipment. 

Items from the Library of Things can be checked out like any other item in EVPL’s 
collection. 

The outdoor games join ukuleles, keyboards, and cultural passes already in EVPL’s Library 
of Things.  

Additional items will be added to the Library of Things monthly. To see what is part of the 
Library of Things collection, visit evpl.org/libraryofthings. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a 
century. With eight locations throughout Vanderburgh County, immediate access to 
hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your 
library. For more information, visit evpl.org.  
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